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MEMORANDUM 

To:  Mayor Olson & City Council Members  

From:  Norm Beagley, MPA, P.E., City Manager 

Date:  October 14, 2022 

Re: Utah Division of Emergency Management Hazard Mitigation Grant Program 
(HMGP) Agreement 

Dear Mayor and Council Members, 

Recently, Santaquin City Emergency Manager, Chris Lindquist, applied to the Utah Division of 
Emergency Management under the Hazard Mitigation Grant Program (HMGP) for a grant.  This 
grant application was submitted by Chris to try to obtain funds for an emergency generator for 
our new City Hall building.  The emergency generator would help our Emergency Operations 
Center in the new City Hall to still operate in the case of a power outage and or during other 
emergency situations.   

Chris was successful with this application, and an HMGP grant was awarded to Santaquin City in 
the amount of $156,916.80.  This grant award will now pay for 90% of the costs for our new 
emergency generator and associated equipment at the new City Hall building.  Santaquin City is 
required to fund the other 10% of the costs for the generator.   

This was great work by Chris Lindquist, and we thank him for all his hard work in this effort.   

Staff recommends approval of this HMGP Grant Agreement.   

Recommended Motion:   Motion to authorize Mayor Olson to sign an agreement with the Utah 
Division of Emergency Management for the Hazard Mitigation Grant Program (HMGP) 
Agreement 
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